
Roads End Neighborhood Association 

Connect with your friends and neighbors while enjoying 

a complimentary popsicle (while supplies last).  

 

Learn about your neighborhood Association  

and council opportunities.  

 
Together we can build a strong and safe community. 

Together we ARE a strong and safe community! 
 

Check out our page on the county’s web site! 

www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/roads-end  

 

Did you know? Neighborhood Associations are NOT an HOA! 

Residents form and run the county’s  neighborhood associations. 
Neighborhood associations DO NOT charge dues or fees. Volunteers 
regularly receive information from Clark County so their members 
can be better informed on issues such as road construction, annexa-
tion plans, new housing or business development, etc.   

 
 

Neighborhood association newsletters are copied free of 
charge by the Clark County Neighborhood Outreach Office and 
Clark County’s Print Shop. The information and views ex-
pressed are solely those of the neighborhood association and 
not of Clark County Government . 
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Please join us for our  

POPSICLES IN THE PARK 

Sunday, July 16, 2023 
at 

Roads End Park at NE 54th Ave. & NE 40th St. 
 from 2:00-3:30 p.m. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neighbors, friends and families:  

Bring your lawn chairs and join us  

for popsicles at the  

Roads End Neighborhood Park.  
 

Whether you own or rent, all are welcome! 
 

We have invited our Sheriff Liaisons,  
who will be there as time permits. 

Roads End Neighborhood Association 
Vancouver, WA 

Popsicles in the Park! Sunday, July 16, 2023 
Roads End Park, NE 54th Ave. & NE 40th St., Vancouver  

https://www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/roads-end

